
Jersey Overseas Aid 
 

Many thanks for giving JOA this opportunity. 

In fact, we have no objection to the new Law. We have already understood and approved the 

appointment of an Accountable Officer within JOA as a specified organisation under Schedule 2. We 

also understand the powers to reallocate involved in Article 18 could affect JOA, but note that this 

would still require consultation with the Minister for International Development, and potentially the 

approval of the States Assembly.  
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